
Myers, Jeanie

From: Gary Hall
Sent: 2020/12/18 12:15 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNALjApplication For Minor Variance - Application #A-2020-0139 Ward #8

Hi Jeanie,

Just wanted to provide my input on the above application for minor variance at 4 Edvac Drive, Brampton.

We are located at 3A Edvac Drive and we have already lived through a similar situation of having a food processing

operation in close proximity. It was an unbearable situation with odours and particuiate matter causing lost time and

health concerns for employees and owners of all units here at 3A Edvac Drive.

It ended up costing us over $100k in legal fees to have the operation stopped.

I can also tell you, from experience, that the odours will permeate surrounding building materials and linger for years.

This will decrease property values and would be an unjust burden on the people owning property and working in this

neighbourhood.

I am strongly opposed to allowing this variance.

Thanks and Best Regards,

Gary Hall
Altype Spring & Tool Corp.
3A Edvac Drive, Unit 12. Brampton, Ontario L6S5X8


